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As we start the last six months of this fiscal year, I encourage you to think of all the lives you can 

impact now and the years ahead. 

This week, we celebrate the birthday of Melvin Jones, founder of Lions Clubs International (LCI). It 

has been nearly 100 years since Melvin Jones first encouraged people to address the needs of their 

communities and the world, and I know he would be proud of what Lions have accomplished\ 

 
 What is LCIF Week?  
LCIF Week is an annual event that gives clubs and districts an opportunity to publicize 

the Foundation. Many clubs and districts plan special events for the week in January, 

which is the birthday month of LCI founder Melvin Jones. This is an excellent 

opportunity to discuss how LCIF supports the humanitarian efforts of Lions as they 

serve their local and the global community  in the life-changing work you and your 

Foundation is doing every day listed hereunder. 
 

 

http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=1183314016&sid=63194662&m=8481349&u=LIONSPROD&j=24973649&s=http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/about-lions/mission-and-history/our-history/melvin-jones.php?utm_source=RealMagnet&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=6306%20LCIF%20Chairperson%20January%202015%20%2D%20EN
http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=1183314016&sid=63194663&m=8481349&u=LIONSPROD&j=24973649&s=http://www.lcif.org/EN/our-impact/achievements.php?utm_source=RealMagnet&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=6306%20LCIF%20Chairperson%20January%202015%20%2D%20EN
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/member-center/presidents-theme.php


  

********* 

I have heard it said  “ WHY SHOULD WE SEND MONEY OVERSEAS “ 

Since the inception of LCIF our District 410A has received   US $ 544,500-00 

Multiple District 410 has received from LCIF  US $ 2,889,440-74 

These amounts far exceed what we in South Africa have ever donated. 

Up to the end of December 2014 - 14 Clubs have donated $ 4,675-24 to LCIF. 

This represents only 29.17% of our 48 Clubs in the District and hopefully the 34 Clubs that 

have not as yet will donate soon to our organisation. 

Clubs must be reminded that for an Excellence Award a donation to LCIF is one of the 

requirements.   

I Thank the Clubs that have donated this fiscal year and request the 34 Clubs to follow their 

example and thereby assisting LCIF to help in areas where it is most needed worldwide 

"You can't get very far until you start doing something for somebody else"    -  Melvin Jones 

Best Regards   

PDG . Wolsley     DC – LCIF  410A              


